
Friday, April 13, 2018 at 10:06 AM  

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 at 10:06 AM  

Subject: Notification - Upcoming SLA Monitoring System Probe Node IP 

Address Changes 
  
  

 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
  
This message is to inform you about an upcoming change to the SLA 
Monitoring System probe node IP addresses. This change will take place 
on 27 April 2018 at 17:00 UTC. 
  
The following IP addresses will be added: 
  
185.40.235.217 
2a00:dd80:10::188 
  
The following IP addresses will be removed: 
  
185.94.190.180 
2001:ac8:26:a::2 



    
Please update your systems allowing access for the new IP addresses. 
This is required for the monitoring of your TLD(s) to work as described 
in Specification 10 of your Registry Agreement. 
  
The MoSAPI and the IP address lists located at https://tld-
monitor.icann.org/nodes.csv and https://tld-
monitor.icann.org/nodes.json have been updated with these changes. 
We will not be using the new IP addresses to monitor your TLD(s) until 
27 April 2018. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Technical Services and Registry Services Teams 
Global Domains Division 
ICANN 
  
 


